Social Sciences Department

Minutes of the September 10, 2010 meeting
 

Those in attendance included:  Laura Weir, Brian Page, James Hess, Mark Herman, Marty Roland, Sabine Maetzke, Terri Heck and Kathy Clark.

The main topic of discussion was the history assessment.  Marty Ambrose (Assessment Chair) led the discussion.  The research paper assessment will be conducted this semester in the WOH 1030 course.  Analysis of the data will occur next semester. 
The other item discussed included the different writing styles, MLA, APA and Chicago style and if the department wanted to adopt one style or not. 

The next meeting is scheduled for Oct. 8 at 2:00.


